
   
 
 
 

 

 

Have you ever wondered what it would 

be like to sleep at school? 

  

Fancy a midnight feast and eating breakfast  

with your teachers and friends? 

 

If the answer is yes then come to 

the Year 2 Sleepover! 

 
Date: Friday 19 April 2024 

Time: 7.00pm Friday 19 April to 8.00am on Saturday 20 April  

Cost: £15.00  

 
Tickets include a light evening tea (sausage rolls, cocktail sausages, crisps etc), 

games, film, popcorn and breakfast. Tickets must be purchased via Scopay by 

9.00am on Wednesday 20.3.24, along with the Google Form. Children in receipt of 

Pupil Premium will have this cost covered. 

 

Please ensure your child has eaten dinner before arriving at the sleepover.  

 

All the money raised will go towards playground equipment, e.g. new scooter board 

paddles etc. 

 

You will need to bring: a sleeping bag, a roll mat (no blow up beds), 

pyjamas/onesie, a dressing gown (optional), slippers (optional), a pillow and a teddy 

bear/soft toy.  Don’t forget your toothbrush and toothpaste! Items should be named 

and in a large bag which your child is able to pack for themselves. 

 

If your child has pull-ups at night, please indicate this on the Google Form so 

teachers can support them with getting changed discretely. 

 

School staff have volunteered to look after the children throughout the event so 

there will be plenty of familiar faces for the children. 

 
If you have any questions please email parents@stamford-green.surrey.sch.uk 

 

Thank you for your anticipated support.  

  

Mrs Jayasuriya, Mrs Price and Mrs Williams 

Year 2 Class Teachers 

 

Year 2 

Sleepover 
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